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Tel: 01433630266    
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Headteacher: Mr Simon Beahan

23rd February 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

Class 3 has been given a great opportunity to attend ‘Crucial Crew’ at the Lifewise Centre, Hellaby Industrial Estate, Rotherham on Friday 24 March 2017.  
‘Crucial Crew’ is a personal safety educational programme delivered to Key Stage 2 pupils. The programme has been running since 2005 in conjunction with South Yorkshire Police, South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue and in partnership with Local Authorities, First Buses, Her Majesty’s Court Service (HMCS), NHS Trusts and the Safe@Last charity.  

‘Crucial Crew’ is a fun and engaging experience for children, in a superb purpose built environment which is used to work through a series of real-life scenarios related to personal safety in an interactive and exciting way.

The scenarios cover relevant issues such as: Home Fire Safety, Arson, Bus Safety, Road Safety, Personal Safety Inc. Running Away, Mock Court Trial, Cyber-Bullying and Basic First Aid.  South Yorkshire Police run the sessions with further input from other emergency services.  Please find further information at:  www.lifewise999.co.uk.
Children should arrive at school at 8.15am.  We will return to school by approximately 3.30pm. The children will be travelling to and from the Lifewise Centre by coach.  

The children will need to bring their own lunch (no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or sweets). Pupils will need to wear school uniform and, although the day is spent indoors, a warm coat is required for the centre. The pupils may be placed into smaller groups for activities but will be supervised by school staff at all times.
If you would like your child to attend this visit, please return the reply slip below by Friday 10th March 2017. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.75 per child towards the visit, if we do not receive enough contributions we may have to cancel the trip.  Please send either a cheque made payable to Curbar Primary School or cash in a named envelope.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding the visit.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Beahan
Headteacher
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Crucial Crew – Friday 24 March 2017
Child’s name………………………………………………………………Class……………………………

I give permission for my child to attend ‘Crucial Crew’ at the Lifewise Centre on Friday 24 March 2017 and allow my child to travel to and from the venue by coach.

*Please circle below as appropriate – 

*I enclose a voluntary contribution of £15.75  /  I am unable to enclose a voluntary contribution for this visit 
Signed...……………………………………………………………………Date……………………………
